
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

30 August 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 7 Students 

Thank you to those who attended our Parent Forum last week.  It was lovely to see you all and hear your 
thoughts and comments. 

For those of you who were not able to attend we are attaching the Power Point presentation from the night, 
with a Resource List included.  There is also an attachment, kindly forwarded to us by a parent who attended 
the evening, on setting up parental controls on the wifi/modem. 

We are currently discussing running this Forum again Term 4 during school hours.  For those of you who may 
be interested in attending please send an email to the College Counsellors at 
counsellors@stedwards.nsw.edu.au 

Regards 

Marcus and Terase 
College Counsellors 

www.stedwards.nsw.edu.au 

St Edward's College 

13 Frederick Street  
East Gosford NSW 2250  
Phone: 02 4321 6400 
Fax: 02 4324 7955  

 

Attachments: 

Year-7-Parent-Forum-Presentation.pdf 

Parental-Control-Info.pdf 
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